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New York, NY IREM NYC is hosting a virtual career fair Thursday, September 16, 11 a.m. to 5 p.m.

IREM and NAA have come together to demonstrate their combined commitment to equity, inclusion,
and diversity with a free, virtual career fair. The goal of the career fair is to place the next wave of
talent into entry level, intermediate, and mid-level positions in the property management industry.

Many employers are interested in improving diversity in their workforce and this event will help
recruit talent from all different backgrounds and promote diversity, equity, and inclusion in the
property management industry.

Talk to real hiring managers about job responsibilities; career growth; interviews; rent discounts;
salary and benefits; start dates; work hours; your resume; and more!

New York Real Estate Journal - 17 Accord Park Drive #207, Norwell MA 02061 - (781) 878-4540


